
  

The Corporation of the Town of Blind River 
REPORT  

Report of the CAO/Clerk  

MENDM Municipal Survey 

June 10, 2020 

 
RE: Ministry of Energy, Northern Development and Mines Municipal and Community 

Survey Request 
 
PURPOSE 
 
Provide feedback to the Ministry on challenges during and after COVID-19 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
The Province is requesting feedback from Northern communities to enable the Province to better 
respond and assist with an economic recovery plan. 
 
Administration as formulated a draft response to the survey and is looking for input from members 
of Council on feedback they are receiving from members of the community. 
 
We ask that all suggestions be forwarded to the Clerk’s office by June 18, 2020 at 3 p.m. to enable 
the information to be inputted to the survey and submitted by the date required. 
 
Respectfully Submitted,        
 
 
 
Kathryn Scott                                                    
CAO/Clerk 


